
To whom it may concern: 

This is Dong Henderson, Senior Accountant at Perpetua Resources Idaho Inc. I am writing to voice 

my support for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

I joined the company almost 9 months ago recognizing that Stibnite has the highest grade and the 

only domestic military grade antimony ore, and antimony is vital to our national defense, safety, and 

green energy future. The company’s mining and reclosure plan has one of the most comprehensive 

environmental protection clauses built in; also, the company is taking the initiative to clean up the 

legacy mine waste left by previous companies who mined that area. Even though it is not the 

company’s responsibility. This ensures that our country will have the much needed antimony for our 

national defense; air, water, and the general environment will be maintained and/or improved; and 

mining activities will contribute to the local economy, a win-win for all stakeholders.  

It has been my experience working here, that the company lives up to its promises and that the 

people who work here really care about our communities and the environment. Projects like the 

Stibnite Gold project provide a unique opportunity to change the standard of mining in the US. And 

it is my belief, that the Stibnite Gold Project will serve as the example of how to develop brownfield 

mining sites in the US. 

I hereby urge you to approve Perpetua’s permit and give the company a path forward with its plan 

to mine this critically important ore for our country’s future. 

Best Regards, 

Dong Henderson 


